
 
 
 

Memorandum Core #164 
 
 
To:    UNCMC Attending and Faculty Physicians, Housestaff, Nursing  
  Coordinators, Department Heads and Supervisors 
 
From:  Stephanie Mathews, MD 
  Director, Hematology/Urinalysis  
 
  Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 
 
Martha McGee, Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 

 
Date:   May 21, 2020 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of Qualitative Fecal Fat Testing at UNCMC 
 

Effective Monday, June 1, 2020, testing for Qualitative Fecal Fat (LAB390) will be discontinued in 
the McLendon Clinical Laboratories Core Laboratory.  Fecal Fat Quantitative Testing will be 
available through Referral Testing Services as a send-out lab if needed, using random (untimed) 
samples for this purpose.  Requests can be placed in EPIC using the Referral Lab Test LAB392 
(Fecal Fat, Quantitative).    
 
If you have any questions please call the Referral Testing Laboratory at 984-974-1414 or email 
Dr. Stephanie Mathews at Stephanie.Mathews@unchealth.unc.edu . 
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